
 

                                  
                                                         

 

                                       Peanut Policy Form 
 
 

 
This is a REMINDER that our center may have children enrolled that 
have peanut allergies.  You will be notified if someone in your child’s 

class has peanut allergies. 
 
 

We regard ALL health issues seriously, and try to keep children with 
allergies safe.  We ask that that if someone in your child’s classroom 
has peanut allergies, that you do NOT send any item to school that 

contain NUTS.  This is a voluntary request. 
 

We ask that all parents of children with food allergies to please be 
sure to speak with our Director if you have any questions regarding 
the food we serve for morning and afternoon snack.  Some items we 
serve may have been processed in facilities that also process items 

with nuts, wheat, gluten, etc.. 
 

If you prefer your child to have some snack items and not others,  
we recommend that you provide ALL snacks from home  

to avoid any confusion. 
 
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

 
 
 


